Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Andrea Huntsinger <andreahuntsinger@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 9:14 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Thermal curtain

The thermal curtain pertaining to lake Almanor is a bad idea. Please to not wreck havoc on the environment
unnecessarily. It's too fragile in its current state.

Andrea Huntsinger

Sent from my iPad



